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Key activities of 2021 and initiatives of the Trent Society of Architects include:  

 

Due to the unfortunate events that have happened this past two years, the Society has not been able to 

meet in person collectively.  However, the virtual world has been our friend.  Communicating has been 

helpful to society members for updates from the OAA, webinars for continuous education, and 

assistance to one another when needed.   

 

In the past year, we have had multiple members join the Society with various others interested in 

joining. That will bring the TSofA over 20 members. Our society engagement has been slow over the 

year, but still maintaining contact via e-mail involving learning opportunities, and RFP alerts, etc. Our 

Society held the annual President’s Dinner virtually, having members from the Northumberland Durham 

Society of Architects.   

 

We will continue to provide our members with learning opportunities, potentially organize a few 

community events once the pandemic is over. 
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